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Measure Description: 
Raises amount used to classify public procurement as small procurement under Public Contracting 
Code from maximum of $5,000 to maximum of $10,000. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Administrative Services (DAS), Statewide 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 
Please see analysis 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
The measure is anticipated to produce a small amount of savings for state agencies.  By increasing the 
small procurement threshold, agencies would be allowed to directly negotiate contracts less than 
$10,000 resulting in operational efficiencies by reducing staff time and other costs associated with the 
competitive bid process for contracts between $5,000 and $10,000. 
 


